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Student Attendance

Big Sky School Glendale School

August: 99.5% August: 95.4%

September: 99.3% September: 97.3%

October: 99.1% October: 94.9%

November: 97.6% November: 99.1%

December: 96.9% December: 97.8%

January: 93.9% January: 93.1%



February: 96.5% February: 99.1%

March: March: 

April: April: 

May: May:

Staff Attendance:
August-81%

September-98%
October-81%

November-96%
December-95%
January-97%
February-89%

Strengths:

Glendale & Big Sky Schools completed the MAST Testing Window #2, as well as the 
district writing assessment during the month of February.  Students in grades 5 & 8 also 
completed the science assessment in March.  

          Concerns/Needs:

Big Sky & Glendale Colony Schools will begin planning for the 25-26 school during the 
months of March, April, and May.  

Glendale Colony School
Submitted by: Cindy Show

Greetings from Glendale,

February was a quiet month as the students continued with their daily classroom routine. The 
second MAST testlet was completed. Upon reviewing the data from the second writing 
assessment, once again, the students prove to be excellent writers. Six out of eight of the third 
through seventh graders scored at the proficient level. The Glacier National Park rangers had 
their monthly visit with a lesson focusing on bird beak adaptations. As usual, they had some 
great hands-on activities that the students enjoyed. Lynnell Bullshoe did the counseling visit this 
month.  She incorporated the Blackfeet culture and language into her lesson and provided the 
students with an art project as well. We are so thankful to have such wonderful visitors. The 
lessons are always so engaging and well prepared. Wishing you all a very merry March!

Your partner in education,



Cindy Show
Glendale colony teacher

Big Sky Colony School
Submitted by: Ellen Christoferson & Jackie Gregoire

Our attendance for February was 96%.  We started out our month cheering on the dog 
mushers in the Race To the Sky in Lincoln.  We all chose our favorite to win from the racers that 
were going on the 300 mile trek.  It was exciting to keep track of the racers.  We also checked to 
see which of the mushers are going on to the Iditarod in March.

We did all of our writing assessments.  The stories are getting more detailed and 
descriptive and the students are working harder on grammar and  sentence structure.

The Rangers taught us another fascinating lesson  on how birds with different beaks 
have varying diets.  We also celebrated our Valentine’s Day with cards, games and  treats.

Respectfully submitted,
Mrs. Gregoire
Mrs. Christoferson






